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May 10, 2005
E&L-038-05

E. William Brach, Director
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Brach:

SUBJECT: Request for Renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 9168

Duratek Inc. respectfully requests renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 9168 for the
model CNS 8-120B Package.

No change to packaging contents is being requested. Duratek has reviewed the oper-
ating section (Chapter 7) and the maintenance and acceptance tests section (Chapter
8) of the CNS 8-120B Safety Analysis Report and no changes to these sections are re-
quired as a result of this request.

If you or members of your staff have any questions about this request, please feel free
to contact me at (803) 758-1824.

Sincerely,

Patrick L. Paquin
General Manager
Engineering & Licensing
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